‘THS P&C

TOORMINA

CREATING OUR FUTURE

Toormina High School P & C are holding a Pie Drive to raise funds to assist the staff and
students at Toormina High School. Funds will go towards maintenance of the school
minibus and support the education of our students.

Please purchase your pies from the order list on reverse side and feel free to copy and
share it with friends, neighbours and work colleagues.

For your convenience, payment can now be made by Direct Deposit. Other payment
options are listed on the order form.

Important Dates:

e All order forms and payment due by Friday 15" June 2018. Please return forms
to the school front office.
Pies can be sent home with students or collected from the front office on
Wednesday 4™ July 2018 after 2pm.

Thanking you in advance, we appreciate your support.

Toormina High School P & C Committee




